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Don't have much space to paint?Nervous to tackle a large project?Don't have a lot of art
supplies?Don't feel like you can paint?Not sure where to start?Don't want to spend months
finishing a painting?Then this kindle art e-lesson is for you ! Paint a cute, quaint little watercolor
winter barn in the snow even if you've never painted before. Start with a basic line drawing
sketch (included) and, working with only two colors and two different brushes, complete a mini
winter watercolor landscape in as little as 15 minutes. Elegant in it's simplicity, this miniature
watercolor winter snow cabin landscape will capture the interest of your friends and family all the
while wondering, "How did you DO that?"Several photos, a line drawing to work from and
contact information is included.

A mischievous and nourishing new book... Here's what Paper Monument's editors, in this slim
book, have had the wit to do: They've asked dozens of artists and teachers, some well known
and some not, to speak about the best art assignments they ve given or received or even heard
of. The results are aimed at M.F.A.-level teachers, but these 89 entries are accessible to anyone,
many even to children. Like the conversation in the final hour of a boozy art opening, these small
anecdotal essays mix gossip, profundity, bogosity and lecherousness in equal parts. The book is
buzzy and wild, like real talk. --Dwight Garner, the New York TimesThe more than eighty
contributions by big guns like John Baldessari and up-and-comers like Margaret Lee range from
sound advice (Dan Torop: 'Most art students, if lucky, will become basic practitioners, not flashy
dragon-lords, and should have a straightforward way of working') to instructions that sound fun
to follow, whether you're an aspiring Leonardo or not (Heather Hart: 'Take an 18x24 inch piece of
paper and make a drawing using nothing but your car'). --The New YorkerA delightful, useful
book... Some respondents elaborate on the value of the art assignment to their pedagogy, while
others do not; some are serious, some are funny, and many manage to be both. These particular
assignments are memorable not for the artworks that resulted but for the projects' attempts to
encourage critical and responsive thinking to question preconceptions about where art comes
from, how it might function and its place in contemporary life. --Stephen Maine, Art in
AmericaThe more than eighty contributions by big guns like John Baldessari and up-and-
comers like Margaret Lee range from sound advice (Dan Torop: 'Most art students, if lucky, will
become basic practitioners, not flashy dragon-lords, and should have a straightforward way of
working') to instructions that sound fun to follow, whether you're an aspiring Leonardo or not
(Heather Hart: 'Take an 18x24 inch piece of paper and make a drawing using nothing but your
car'). --The New YorkerA delightful, useful book... Some respondents elaborate on the value of
the art assignment to their pedagogy, while others do not; some are serious, some are funny,
and many manage to be both. These particular assignments are memorable not for the artworks



that resulted but for the projects' attempts to encourage critical and responsive thinking to
question preconceptions about where art comes from, how it might function and its place in
contemporary life. --Stephen Maine, Art in America --This text refers to the paperback
edition.About the AuthorWith contributions from: Kamrooz Aram and Lane Arthur, Colleen
Asper, Julie Ault, John Baldessari, Judith Barry, Jay Batlle, Martin Beck, James Benning,
Andrew Berardini, Mary Walling Blackburn, Jesse Bransford, Thomas Brauer, Jackie Brookner,
Peter Brown, Graham Campbell, Nathan Carter, Antoine Catala, Anna Craycroft, Sean Downey,
Angela Dufresne, Brad Farwell, Ira Fay, Rochelle Feinstein, Rachel Foullon, Rachel Frank, Laura
Frantz, Kenji Fujita, Munro Galloway, Fiona Gardner, Jackie Gendel and Tom McGrath, Liam
Gillick, Alfredo Gisholt, Wayne Gonzales, Michelle Grabner, Heather Hart, Corin Hewitt,
Christine Hill, Dana Hoey, Shirley Irons, Ryan Johnson, David Kearns, Bill Komodore, Chris
Kraus, Julian Kreimer, Fabienne Lasserre, Margaret Lee, David Levine, Miranda Lichtenstein,
Justin Lieberman, Pam Lins, Cameron Martin, Jillian Mayer, John Menick, Helen Mirra, Carrie
Moyer, Julian Myers and Dominic Willsdon, Bob Nickas, Sofía Olascoaga, Demetrius Oliver,
Matt Phillips, William Pope.L, Jessica Powers, Jon Pylypchuck, Sara Greenberger Rafferty, Kurt
Ralske, David Robbins, Harry Roseman, Aura Rosenberg, Marina Rosenfeld, George Rush,
Mira Schor, Amie Siegel, Jeremy Sigler, Amy Sillman, Michael Smith, Molly Smith, Jo-ey Tang,
Paul Thek, Mamie Tinkler, Dan Torop, Patricia Treib, David True, William Villalongo, Oliver
Wasow, Richard Wentworth, Tommy White, and Kevin Zucker. --This text refers to the paperback
edition.
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Watercolor Fast and Loose! Vol. 1by M. JacobsAll Rights Reserved. No part of this publication
may be reproduced in any form or by any means, including scanning, photocopying, or
otherwise without prior written permission of the copyright holder. Copyright © 2014General
Disclaimer: this Kindle e-book is an art lesson but does not expressly imply that the painter will
be able to complete a painting in 15 minutes or less, only that it possible depending on what the
artist's goals and final plans are. Please consider this a learning lesson and take what you learn
from it to apply to other, future paintings.Table of Contents1. START UP2. SUPPLIES3.
WASHES4. STEP ONE5. STEP TWO6. STEP THREE7. STEP FOUR8. STEP FIVE9. STEP
SIX10. STEP SEVEN11. STEP EIGHT12. STEP NINE13. STEP TEN14. STEP ELEVEN15.
STEP TWELVE16. FINAL STEP1. START UPAll lessons start out with explanations, how to's,
photos and ideas. But the real element of 'surprise' is you, the artist.Painting is like handwriting
or a fingerprint. Honestly no two paintings will ever be alike! And that is the uniqueness, and the
joy of creating.This is a little lesson that is simple, but says so much in it's simplicity. It hints at the
wood's behind the cabin, the touch of grayish-blue in strategic places says "Snow" and "Winter"
without more than a few brush strokes and the angle and bend of the barn says 'old'. So, you
really can create a painting in only a few minutes if that is your goal. If this is your first time and
you want to get a feel for how it will turn out, by all means, take your time.I have done many
watercolors that took months to finish and were extremely detailed, but some of the ones that
were the most fun to do, and turned out the best, were the ones that took only minutes. Probably
because I didn't over think how to paint an area and because simple can be incredibly effective
when a painting is not being overworked.To give you an idea of what you will be doing, please
look at the image included which shows approximately what your progress will be, starting from
the line drawing you will begin with, to the end. If you are like me, you want to have some idea of
what to expect.2. SUPPLIESYou will need ordinary table salt, a pencil, two brushes, watercolor
paper, paper towel, clean water (preferably distilled), water color paint of Payne’s Gray and
Burnt Umber.I used only two brushes in this mini painting, a round #8 and a round #2. These are
some of my favorite brushes. However, being synthetic, they don't really hold as much water as
I'd like. To get a feel for how much water you will need, how much your brushes can or will hold,
how much you put on the paper and how long it will stay wet while you paint, is something you
will find out...after you paint, and paint and paint.....and paint. I will give you ideas, but it will
come down to practice, personal preference and then eventually, your personal style. Simple as
that.So....... we will be using the round #8 and the round #2. I don't think you'll need any other for
this lesson. Other style and size brushes will probably only change certain aspects such as how
much paint you can put on at a time, how much water or moistness it will hold, how wide a brush
stroke you make and so on. If you are like me, nowhere near an art store, make do with what you
have.Watercolor paper is your choice but I prefer Arches 140 lb cold pressed.
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